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Comments: | feel that Targhee, as with all other ski resorts in our immediate area should have the ability to
expand within reason. | do not see the purpose or benefit of going into the Mono Trees area, but the South Bowl,
restaurant options, added lifts, and overall modernization of the Targhee area is beneficial to Teton Valley
residents. WY and ID will both benefit from improved skiing options. My biggest concern is the parking. Targhee
needs to focus on a PUBLIC PARKING area in Driggs with better shuttle service (think Start Bus). It's too easy
for everyone to drive individually to Targhee or with 1 other person and ride-sharing needs to be a high priority
with easy access to free to very cheap public transit to make it worth while.

Overall, the expansion into Mono Trees should not move forward. All other expansions and modernization
proposed | feel should be accepted as it is fair to the community for increased access and use of our mountains,
and it will have limited impact on the surrounding wildlife due to the terrain. All human activity poses a threat to
wildlife, but done responsibly we can live harmoniously in the wild while enjoying our activities we choose to
engage in.



